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Summary:

Further review on the proposed NPT by ACDA and State Department lawyers in this
report  concluded that the language would “not disturb existing bilateral relationships,”
that is, arrangements to provide U.S. nuclear weapons stockpiled in NATO countries for
the use of West German forces and other allies in the event of war.
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